
 
   
 
To: COMO McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, CDR Keenan, District 11 Bd & Staff 
 
From: William Hale, ASC-Sector Humboldt 
Date: 16 May 2022 
 
Re: ASC-Humboldt Activity Report 
 
 
 
Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 
 
Flotilla 08-07, continues to maintain the fuel farm located at Point Arena Lighthouse which is 
critical to the Helo OPTs. The Flotilla also continues the cleaning the lamp room at Point Cabrillo 
Lighthouse. 
 
Flotilla 08-08, Working on events for NSBW 2022.   
 
Flotilla 08-11, Is a locating a new facility to hold their monthly meetings. 
 
Flotilla 08-39, The OPTREX at Antlers Resort/Whiskeytown Lake was a success. HELO OPS 
with Sector Humboldt were conducted at Whiskeytown Lake during the Antlers OPTREX. 
Working on events for NSBW 2022, which include but are not limited to vessel inspections, 
Regatta safety zone patrols for the 56th Annual Whiskeytown Regatta. 
 
Sector/Air Station Humboldt Supported the Antlers OPTREX and conducted HELO OPS during 
the OPTREX.  
 
 
End Of Report 
 
 
 

 


